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UK: According to reports, 16 women have suffered miscarriage after taking the
PfizerBioNTech Covid vaccine, and four more women lost their babies after receiving the
Oxford/Astrazeneca Covid Vaccine. The number of adverse reactions to the Oxford jab is
nearly double of what was reported for the Pfizer jab. The government initially warned
that there is no safety data from the Covid-19 injections and that animal reproductive
studies have not been completed. It concluded: “mRNA Vaccine BNT162b2 is not recommended
during pregnancy.” The government then softened its warning by saying the uncompleted
animal reproductive studies “do not indicate harmful effects.” The clear warning against
taking the shot was softened to: [The injection] “should only be considered when the
potential benefits outweigh any potential risks for the mother and foetus.” -GEG
It saddens us to have to report that as a result of receiving a dose of either the
Pfizer / BioNTech MRNA vaccine or the Oxford / Astrazeneca Viral Vector (still MRNA
technology), a total of twenty women have now had to suffer the grief of having a
miscarriage and losing their unborn child.

Adverse reactions to both jabs reported to the MHRA Yellow Card scheme up to the 21st
February shows that the number has almost doubled in just seven days when compared with
the previous weeks data, which included adverse reactions to both jabs. As of the 14th
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February 2021, a total of eleven women had lost their baby with three of those being due
to the Oxford vaccine and eight of those being due to the Pfizer vaccine.

The MHRA Yellow Card data now shows that the Oxford jab has caused four women to sadly
lose their unborn child, an increase of one on the previous weeks data.

However the Pfizer jab has now caused, as of the 21st February, a total of sixteen women
to sadly lose their unborn child, a figure which has doubled from the eight seen in the
previous week up to the 14th February.

As of the 14th February there had been 8.3 million doses of the Pfizer vaccine
administered, with the Oxford jab lagging behind by 1.4 million at just 6.9 million
doses administered. But fast forward to the 21st February, a further 1.1 million doses
of the Pfizer jab were administered, and a further 1.5 million doses of the Oxford jab.

However the number of adverse reactions to the Oxford jab is nearly double than what has
been reported for the Pfizer jab, with 157,637 adverse reactions to the Oxford Jab being
reported, compared with 85,179 adverse reactions to the Pfizer jab being reported as of
the 21st February 2021.

Whilst the Oxford vaccine outnumbers the Pfizer jab significantly in terms of adverse
reactions, the data now clearly shows the Pfizer jab to be much more dangerous when it
comes to being administered to pregnant women.

Read full article here…
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